
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 20 September 2010 
 
 
Subject:      Kent Connexions and Work Related Learning Services Contract 

2010-2013  (Cabinet Member Decision) 
 
 

 
Background 

 
(1) Members would like more information on the basis for the decision that was 
taken under urgency procedures to reduce Connexions funding by £5 million over 
the final two years of the contract. 
 
(2) Unrestricted versions of the report and record of decision are attached for 
Members’ information. 

 
Guests 
 
(1) Mrs Sarah Hohler, Cabinet Member for Children, Families and Education, Ms 
Joanna Wainright, Director, Commissioning and Partnerships and Mr Sean 
Kearns, Chief Executive of Connexions Kent and Medway have been invited to 
attend the meeting between 10.15am and 10.45am to answer Members’ 
questions on this item. 
 
Options for the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee 
 
(1) The Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may: 

 
(a) make no comments 
 
(b) express comments to the Cabinet Member or Managing Director 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Adam Webb  Tel: 01622 694764 


